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November/December 2021 Prayer Letter 

 
Dear Friends and Supporters,  

 

We want to begin by wishing all of you a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 2021 feels like it just began and yet here we are, already near 

the end of it. As we reflect on all that has happened over these past twelve 

months there is so much to thank God for.   

Our home church held its annual Christmas musical on December 12 and God 

blessed in a huge way. All those involved gave their best to the Lord, and you could tell 

the Lord honored them for it in how well they did. We had many first-time visitors 

attend, and while no one raised their hand for salvation, they all heard a clear gospel 

presentation, both in the performances and the music, as well as the preaching 

afterwards. Sometimes you’re just sowing seed, and a lot of seed was sown that night. 

It was a great time of worship and celebration of the Savior’s birth.  

In November and December, we had the privilege of presenting in ten different 

churches all along the West coast. Many of the churches in California recognize how great 

the need is in our region of the country. As we visit churches throughout our home state, 

the people we meet share in our burden to reach Riverside. Since our last prayer letter, we 

have added four more supporting churches. 

Thank you to all of you who are praying for our housing situation. We are still looking for a home in 

the Riverside area, and while we have not found anything that has worked out so far, we know that God has it 

all in His hands. The end of this year finds our family doing well. Our baby boy, Jonathan, has begun walking 

and he does it as much as his older sisters will let him. They love to pick him up and hold him as if they are his 

mommy. We are looking forward to how God will bless our ministry in the year 2022. God bless you all.  

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

• Continued safety as we travel across the country raising support 

• Our housing search in the Riverside area  

• A full schedule of meetings for early next year 

• For God to work in the hearts of the people of Riverside 

• Our current support level is 53% 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Daniel Ward            Sending Church:                  Support Address: 

(760) 846-5927           Fundamental Baptist Church         Macedonia World Baptist Missions 

danielward@mwbm.org          1111 North Ash Street          P.O. Box 519 

www.revivalbaptist.org          Escondido, CA 92027          Braselton, GA 30517 


